
From: Nicki vanVonno
To: Samantha Lovelady
Subject: FW: Martin County 19-01ESR (Martin County CPAs 19-03, 19-14)
Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 4:58:53 PM

 
 
Nicki B. van Vonno, AICP
Growth Management Department Director
Martin County Board of County Commissioners
772-288-5520
nikkiv@martin.fl.us
 

From: Hight, Jason <Jason.Hight@MyFWC.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 4:17 PM
To: Nicki vanVonno <nikkiv@martin.fl.us>; DCPexternalagencycomments@deo.myflorida.com
Cc: Garcia, Vicki <Vicki.Garcia@MyFWC.com>; Wettstein, Fritz <Fritz.Wettstein@MyFWC.com>;
Wallace, Traci <traci.wallace@MyFWC.com>
Subject: Martin County 19-01ESR (Martin County CPAs 19-03, 19-14)
 

Ms. van Vonno:

Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) staff has reviewed the proposed
comprehensive plan amendment in accordance with Chapter 163.3184(3), Florida Statutes.
We have no comments, recommendations, or objections related to listed species and their
habitat or other fish and wildlife resources to offer on this amendment.  

If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our office by email at
FWCConservationPlanningServices@MyFWC.com. If you have specific technical questions,
please contact Vicki Garcia at (561) 882-5711 or by email at Vicki.Garcia@MyFWC.com.

Sincerely,
 
Jason Hight
Biological Administrator II
Office of Conservation Planning Services
Division of Habitat and Species Conservation
620 S. Meridian Street, MS 5B5
Tallahassee, FL  32399-1600
(850) 228-2055
 
Martin County 19-1ESR_ 39667
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